
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall, David
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 10:35:21 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
David

Last_Name :
Holtzman

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Re item 9 on your June 24, 2021, agenda:
State law says you “shall, to the greatest extent practicable, provide an opportunity for in-person participation for at
least one hearing in each supervisorial district.”  (Elec. C. § 21552(c)(2)(B).)
Since large in-person meetings are once again allowed and practicable, you should not, and cannot, count virtual
hearings toward satisfying that state law mandate.
In general, the best practice would be for you to get into the community as soon as you can, rather than to stay out of
the community as long as allowed.

Submit :
Submit




